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I vehemently oppose SB243. Our state is in shambles as a result of our failed 

leadership over the last 50 years and instead of changing course our state leaders 

insist on attacking law abiding citizens. SB243 is just another one of these attacks on 

our rights as gun owners in Oregon and will do nothing to make citizens safer. It has 

been proven time and time again via FBI statistics that more gun laws do not equate 

to let gun crime. This bill is nothing but another state over reach. Enough is enough.  


